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December 39, 197k
Dear Mr. Nittler:

Greetings from Missouril! So sorry about the delay in anwering
your kind letter, but it fell my lot to become manager of the
station right after the test and I have really been busy with
this and engineering and all., Thanks for writing and your report
was welcomed.,

This is to verify that your report of text was correct and that
you did indeed pick up our signal from KEFJ, Springfield, Miseorui
on the morning of December 5, 1974 from 3:00-3:20. It was

good to know that our signal was coming in good up there in
Nebraska.

Thanks again for writing and God's Speed. If you are ever down
Springfield way, stop in and see us at KLFJ. OK?
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